Oraze Elementary
Quarter 1 IDAC Meeting
October 7, 2021

	Agenda
	Notes

	1. Welcome
2. 22-23 Bell Schedule

3. Dress Code 




















	· Mrs. Snyder welcomed parents to the meeting and explained the purpose of the meeting normally. 
· Mrs. Snyder then explained that due to the upcoming changes of dress code and bell schedule that we would be covering those two topics tonight.
· Mrs. Snyder explained the upcoming bell schedule changes for the 22-23 school year. She advised parents about the new law, the need for the change at the elementary schedule, etc. 
· After Mrs. Snyder was done providing information, she asked parents to provide feedback about their thoughts or ideas on the changes and proposed schedules she presented.
· Parents shared their ideas
· Mrs. Snyder then discussed the dress code information and explained the purpose of the dress code, the current dress code, etc. She also explained why the dress code review was happening.
· After Mrs. Snyder explained the details of the dress code review, she asked for feedback on purpose, changes, items to keep the same, and enforcement. 
· Parents shared their ideas
· Mrs. Snyder thanked the parents for attending and let them know the next meeting would in quarter 2. 



